
ta Give Evhac= or Aist hi

1. A peson detained in the Rcquested Stam "bi, upon request, be transferred
tcmporriy to the Rcqueting State ta asuist investigations or testify in
procecdings, providcd that tie peson consents.

2. When the persa tanWe is requfred to remain m custody under the law of
the Requeted SUUt, the Requcsting StMt shall kMe tlii person in custody and
Shalh return the Peson ta the Roquested State fofowing execution of flie
request.

3. If the sentence imposed on the persan tmfrred ends or if the Requested
State informns the Requcsting State that thii persan no longer bau ta be
detained, that peRSa shaHl k set at liberty and bc treuted as a peson whose
preicac in thic Requestmg State was obtained pursuiant to a request ta tiis
effect.

ARCLE

The Requestedl SMae shall invite a peson to assist in an investigation, or ta
appear as a witness in thic Requestîng S=at and shah seck that persan's cnsent
thereta Ml equesting Stae shah infoi thi person, in the requeit, of the
expenses and allowances payable.

ARTICLE. 1

1. 'Subject ta paragraph 2 of Article 10, a persan present in the Requesting Stat
pursuant ta a reuest made for this purpose shafi not ke prosecuted, detained
or subjecte ta any ather restiion af personal liberty in the Requesting State
in respect af any sots or omissions which preacded that persan's departue
trom the Itequested State, cor shaU that persan ke obliged ta give evidenc in
20Y Proceeding ather than that ta which thic request relates.

2. Paragrapl 1 of this Article shaU cesse toaply wherc a persan, klang free ta
leave flic Requesting State, bas not ici t it within a period of 30 days after
being officlly notified that the pernan's attendanoe is o longer required or,
having Wet that territoey, bas volhmtaily returned.

3. Any pesan who fali ta appear in the Requesting State shah ot: k subjected
ta any penalty or canipulsory mensue la thic equested State or la the
Requesting State.


